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First name: Sarah

Last name: Stahelin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the expansion planned by Lutsen Mountain into the Treaty which is

culturally important to the Fond du Lac and Grand Portage Bands of Ojibwe. I support tribal sovereignty and the

treaty rights secured to the Tribes and their members by the Treaty of 1854. There is a reserved grove of White

Cedar that is sacred to the Tribes that would be impacted by the proposed expansion.

 

Sarah Stahelin

503 4th St. SE

Bemidji, MN 56601

216-368-9711

 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


